NOTICE OF MAIL BALLOT PROCEDURES
TO VOTERS OF GREEN ISLE CITY

IN SIBLEY COUNTY, MINNESOTA

Beginning in 2020, voters in Green Isle City in Sibley County will vote entirely by mail in statewide and
municipal elections as authorized by the township/city under MN Statutes 204B.45. Therefore, this is
no longer a polling place for the City of Green Isle.

For the Statewide Primary, election date August 11, 2020, ballots were automatically mailed to voters

in the precinct who were registered to vote before July 21, 2020.

Voted ballots must be received at the Sibley County Courthouse no later than 8:00 p.m. on Election
Day in order to be counted.

If you did not mail your ballot or deliver it previously, you may bring your voted ballot, in the
appropriate envelope, directly to the County Auditor-Treasurer’s office at the address listed below
before 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 11, 2020.

If you did not receive a ballot in the mail you are not currently a registered voter. You may come to the
County Auditor-Treasurer’s office on election day where you can register and vote a ballot.

The polls at the courthouse will be open for the Statewide Primary: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 from

8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. At least one assistive voting device will be available at the courthouse, allowing
for persons with disabilities to vote privately and independently.

All mail ballots will be counted at the Sibley County Courthouse after 8:00 p.m. on August 11, 2020.

Additional Information is available by contacting your local City Office. You may also contact the Sibley
County Auditor-Treasurer’s Office at:

400 Court Avenue

PO Box 51

Gaylord, MN 55334

Phone: (507) 237-4070

Email: Elections@co.sibley.mn.us

Marilee Peterson, Sibley County Auditor-Treasurer




